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ROSE TOWNSHIP 
REGULAR MEETING 
December 11, 2023 

 
The Rose Township Board held their regular meeting December 11, 2023.  Meeting was opened by 
Supervisor Shelley Maleski with the pledge to the flag at 7:00 pm. 
 
ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS:  Present – Kelli Collins, Shelley Maleski, Pamela McQuarrie, Crystal Harbin, 
Clifford Esmond. 
Absent – None. 
 
MINUTES:  Minutes of the last regular meeting were reviewed.  Motion by McQuarrie to approve the 
minutes as submitted.  Second Esmond.  Motion voted and carried. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: None 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  None. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Cemetery – Nothing new. 
Collection Center – Esmond stated slow.  Esmond also stated he is still trying to get bids for the culvert to 
be repaired at the collection center. 
Township Hall – Nothing new. 
Fire Department – Nothing new. 
Roads – Nothing new. 
MTA – Next meeting February 29th 6pm. 
Library – Nothing. 
Litter and Zoning – Nothing. 
County Commissioner – Commissioner stated there will be millage renewal on the ballot for road patrol.  
 
TREASURERS REPORT: 
General - $261,536.00 
Road - $145,532.29   Tot. Bal. - $775,254.98 
Fire - $ 327234.34                Tot. CDs - $182,103.59 
Moth - $32,716.28 
Oak Rd - $5,422.11 
Ogemaw Rd - $2,813.96 
 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: None 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
Appointed new BOR members Walt Harper, Kristin Mondeau-Dwyer, Tom Barron. Motion by Maleski to 
appoint these new member.  Second Collins.  Motion voted and carried. 
 
Application for approval from B & B Corporation Canna Klub. Motion by Maleski to approve the 
application from B & B Corporation Canna Klub. Second Esmond. Motion voted and carried.  
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Budget workshop set for January 17th 5pm.  
 
BILLS: 
Bills were read in the amount of $18,993.07 beginning with voucher number#31990 through voucher 
number #32013.  Motion by Esmond to pay all bills as read.  Second Harbin.  Motion voted and carried. 
 
Motion by Esmond to adjourn the meeting at 7:19 pm.  Second Harbin.  Motion voted and carried. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
April Kangas 
Deputy Clerk 


